Thursday January 20, 2022
7-8pm

FP Home and School Association meeting
Welcome to all members!!!

Welcome back to all of our new and existing families to Frank Panabaker Home and School
Association. It’s been a long year so far...we got this...stay safe and stay strong!

Our Executive Team:

Shannon Holmes Shedden - President
Alaina Evans - Vice President
Vanessa Blake - Treasurer

Sarah Rietkoetter - Secretary

John Scime - Membership Coordinator

We would like to remind all members that this is an open minded space where everyone’s
thoughts and opinions are welcome and will be considered as a group.

Our Home and School Association focus is “Best start for each student *“ focus. As well working
together with the community to make our home and School families join as one. Keeping that in
mind we plan events and fundraisers to be able to do fun things for the kids and community as
well as give the students in the school the tools to be able to succeed and do well.

This year will look a bit different so please remember as we move forward through our new
protocols and allowances that we keep our focus. The students.

We work with the School Council but are two separate groups. School Council is a government
mandated group run by the school principal and the School Principal oversees the decisions that
are brought forth.

The Home and School Association is an non-profit Association that was started 104 years ago.
We are run by the parents of the school with each other and make decisions as a group as to what
we will get behind and show our support.

Agenda Topics Council Member

Creative Kidswrap up Total = Sarah

$4200+

Mary Brown’s Restaurant Night Shannon & Vanessa

wrap up Total = $300

Treasurer Report Balance = Vanessa

Spending of funds $ amount to Shannon/Alaina and membership
classrooms (not teachers) Wish

Lists Other...

Thoughts on : Virtual Valentines Shannon/Alaina and membership



Bake off Spring ideas (if
restrictions don’t change)
Pizza Fundraiser - April Alaina and Cindy

We would like to thank everyone who has done pick ups, drop offs and helped to organize thus
far. We are excited to see the light at the end of all this uncertainty. It really does take a village.
If you have ideas or things you want to see please speak up or email us. We welcome help and
peoples willingness to help out.

Many thanks!

Upcoming Meeting dates:
Thursday, February 17, 2022
Thursday, April 28, 2022
Thursday, May 26, 2022



